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THURSDAY FOLDER – NVA WEEKLY COMMUNICATION 08/28/2014
So many things to tell you!
First of all – Michele Clark has done an amazing job of developing and coordinating our arts program, including a new element this year, MUSIC! In various forms.  We are still looking for donations of guitars, and now, please add music stands to the list.  You probably have one from jr high or high school!  We can give it the love and respect a music stand deserves! :-) Thanks

We continue to put together pieces of our overall school program to improve not only academics on campus, but also the safety and wellbeing of our students.  If you did not already know – we have a stellar Instructional Coach in our midst, who will work with and support teachers in their practice, which ultimately affects your children directly.  Laurie Buck is already hard at work, and we are lucky to have her.
We have also contracted with a part-time nursing service so that we have someone on campus, some of the time (not perfect yet) and we will send Mrs. Worker to Health Certificate school so she can continue her training in administering first level care to students with scraped knees, upset stomachs, and hurt feelings, etc.  General health screenings will be administered on schedule.
Just a reminder –

· Paperwork for the registration process is regulatory.  Birth certificate verification, immunization records, updated contact information and all the corresponding records MUST be turned in to the office asap.  Students who do not have updated records may jeopardize their lottery spot at NVA.  Contact the front office if you have questions.
We are working on the comprehensive school year events calendar.  We have some old favorites, like Harvest Fest, and have streamlined some events.  For the month of September, be looking for the Book Fair week beginning on the 15th and Back to School Open House on the 18th.  We will keep you updated on all the NVA news right here in Thursday folder.  You may also access the website at www.nvanm.org and your child’s teacher has a website link and blog.  Soon, for those parents who have requested, the Thursday folder will be delivered to your email in-box on Thursday afternoons (beginning Thursday, September 11, 2014)
NO SCHOOL – MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 – LABOR DAY
If you have questions, concerns, ideas or kudos, please feel free to contact any of us.

smcconnell@nvanm.org – 998-0501 x136
rbarton@nvanm.org – 998-0501 x129
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